LA P Marcus Whitman Winterguard
Regional A - 2022 Season

The Marcus Whitman Winterguard would like to extend sincere gratitude to
the Marcus Whitman Central School District, the Board of Education,
Superintendent Dr. Brown, Principals Taft & Cole, Mrs. Blueye, and the Band
& Guard Boosters for helping to make this program possible!

The guard is under the direction of Heather Kay Clark and we would also like
to thank Kevin McLoud, Michael Heaney, and Barb Hawks for their continued
support over the years of our winterguard program.

Throughout life we have learned that in a blink of an eye, things that you take for
granted can be stripped away from you and there is nothing that you can do
about it. The Marcus Whitman Winterguard is proud to present their 2022 show
entitled, "If | Ain't Got You." As Alicia Keys sings, “Some people want it all, but |
don’t want nothing if | ain’t got you.” Take a journey with us as we show you
what life was like last year without having winterguard and how amazing it feels
to finally be back out on the floor doing what we love to do!



